
Vice President’s Report – June 2024 
 
Breaking News 
 
At the May committee meeting Tim Edmonds reported that there were no takers from the other MG 
clubs around Australia for the 2026 nationals and he put forward a proposal that MGCCSA accept the 
challenge and this was warmly accepted by all committee members. Tim Edmonds was asked and 
has agreed to head the subcommittee for the 2026 nationals with the able assistance of Bev Waters, 
Ken Burke, Leigh Albertson and Berry Treffers, all of whom eagerly offered their assistance. There 
will be a need for more helpers for this undertaking so please consider coming onboard to make this 
as successful as the last one. Wes and Chris Bray are also assisting. 
 
In a break from tradition the event will be held, not at Easter but as a weekday event between 27April 
2026 to 1May 2026 This may also be helpful in increasing the numbers of competition cars available 
so we can do as well as the 2024 team did in Tamworth. 
 
The British classic tour event has been wound up and although the MGCCSA was asked if we would 
like to take over the running of this event the committee resolved to decline as our participation was 
part of our Centenary Celebrations in 2024. 
 
Steve Bowra 
Vice President 
 


